
LETTERS 
Gentlemen: 

In answering requests submitted to us by Members of Congress, we frequently find highly 
pertinent information or statements in your publication, American Slavic and East European 
Review. Members of Congress often request copies of this material to keep in their files 
or to use in their correspondence. In such cases it is, of course, necessary for us to obtain 
permission to reproduce any copyrighted material—whether by photostat, verifax, multi-
lith, or other process. 

It would be greatly appreciated if you would be willing to authorize us, on request of a 
Member of Congress and for his official use either in legislative matters or in connection 
with his correspondence, to reproduce from copyrighted volumes issued by your organiza­
tion. 

I should add that it has been our practice heretofore to ask such permissions as specific 
cases have arisen; and while the response has been uniformly affirmative the delay oc­
casioned by the correspondence has been embarrassing. Our present request is thus 
based on the potential contribution to the advancement of the public business and is 
buttressed by the time factor which plays so important a part in the deliberation and 
correspondence of Congress. 

Very truly yours, 

ERNEST S. GRIFFITH, Director 

Legislative and Reference Service 
The Library of Congress 

The desired permission has been granted for the term of the present Managing Editor. 
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